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Hello City of Madison. This comment is in regards to the Comprehensive Plan Interim
Update, scheduled for public comment in a Plan Commission meeting on Nov 13, 2023.

I fully support any and all amendments intended to increase Madison's supply of housing and
to enable development of more housing, denser housing, and missing middle housing. Your
revisions in items H, I, J, and M look great to me, as they allow for the possibility of more
housing and allow for housing to be mixed with commercial zones patronized by the residents
of that housing and employment facilities within an easy commute distance of residents of that
housing. I also support removing the reference to "house like residential 'character" in item
G, as this requirement seems unnecessarily restrictive and rather vague.

Thank you for your work on this plan!

Melinda Morang
1827 E. Washington Ave. Apt 364


mailto:melindamorang@gmail.com
mailto:pccomments@cityofmadison.com

